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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:41 AM
To: 'Dot R'
Subject: RE: FPL

Dear Ms. Ross,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   

                                      
 
 

From: Dot R [mailto:dotdot1011@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:25 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL 
 

 
 “They're asking for money to resolve – to get more profit for people that are out – for 
their shareholders that are out of state. Now we have seniors that cannot afford to buy 
their medication, and now with this rate increase and everything else, as everyone has 
spoken about, that will – it's not only a 23 percent, everything that comes with it that 
they're going to have to pay for, they may have to – they may have to serve – they may 
have to not eat to be able to pay for their bills.”  
 
   Times are hard and now FPL wants to make it harder for us that have to make a choice 
on what to do with our hard earned money. Many seniors are on a fixed income and this 
will create a harder life for them. Are shareholders more important than their customers 
who need the service.  We do  not have a choice on who to use as FPL is the only one here 
in Florida.   
 
 
Dorothy Ross 
2450 NE 51 Street #1 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33308 
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